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Petition 
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE 
ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 
WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH that we are stongly concerned 
by the NT Government’s application to amend the NT Planning Scheme by rezoning 
Sections 325, 324 and part of Section 4558 Hundred of Strangways on Gulnare Road 
Bees Creek from zone Future Development to zone Rural Living and zone Conservation 
to facilitate the development of 5 acre blocks.  The parcels of land are completely 
unsuitable for small acre development as the soils are water logged from moderate to 
extreme for extended for periods and because the land is valuable conservation and 
recreational area.  Moreover, the parcels of land potentially may suffer from salt water 
intrusion and are located in the midge zone. 
 
YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY that the Northern Territory 
Government does not proceed with this application and proposed development and that 
immediately embarks on consultations with residents, the community and the Litchfield 
Council as to the re-zoning to either organisational recreation or public open spaces. 
 
AND YOUR PETITIONERS, AS IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY 

 
Response 
The application has been withdrawn and is not being considered any further.  Everyone 
that made submissions on this proposal have been notified. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


